
 THE CITY OF VAUGHAN 

 

 BY-LAW 

 
 BY-LAW NUMBER 161-2017 

 
A By-law to authorize the temporary closing of a certain highway in the City of Vaughan. 
 
 That Council of The Corporation of the City of Vaughan ENACTS AS FOLLOWS: 

1. That the highway or portion of highway listed below be temporarily closed to through-traffic 

from approximately January 8, 2018 to February 28, 2018 for construction purposes. 

 
HIGHWAY FROM TO 
 
Clarence Street 

 
Wycliffe Avenue 

 
250 metres south of 
Wycliffe Avenue 

 
Enacted by City of Vaughan Council this 11th day of December, 2017. 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
  

Barbara A. McEwan, City Clerk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Authorized by Item No. 7 of Report No. 35 
of the Committee of the Whole 
Adopted by Vaughan City Council on 
October 24, 2017. 


